
?
Do you have a positive 

news story to share?

Do you know an unsung hero in our community  

who quietly does good deeds?

Something that inspires you?

The Union is launching a new monthly page  

called “Our Community” which will focus on great 

people, places, and things in our community from  

the eyes of you, our friends and neighbors.

Submit your good news stories of up to 250 words to 

Valerie to be considered for inclusion in this page, which 

will run on the fourth Saturday of the month. Please 

include a high resolution photo attachment if possible.

Stories are subject to editing, and there is no guarantee that your story will be published.

Submissions can be made to  
Valerie Costa  at vcosta@theunion.com  

Call 530-477-4237 with any questions


